




“Bible Reading” by
K. Rittmann, c. 1954
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Washington’s Inaugural Bible

Are You Regularly Reading Your Bible?
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A perfect outing for families, Bible Study 
classes, school groups, and senior citizens

There is no charge for admission

• Hours are: Tuesdays, 10 a.m.-4 p.m.
Thursdays, 11 a.m.-4 p.m.
1st Saturday of every month, noon-5 p.m.

• Appointments for tours at other times may be made by
contacting Dr. Diana Severance at 281-649-3287 or
dseverance@hbu.edu.

• Tours for groups up to 45 are available.

• School groups, home schoolers, and catechism classes
(grades 7 and above are welcomed). A curriculum is
available.

The Museum is located in the Moody Library on
the campus of Houston Baptist University

“A THOROUGH KNOWLEDGE OF THE BIBLE IS

WORTH MORE THAN A COLLEGE EDUCATION.”
—THEODORE ROOSEVELT

Making Our List and Checking it Twice
We hope you have enjoyed receiving The Bible in America

Museum Newsletter. It has been our goal to share with readers
something of our rich Biblical Heritage, focus on important items in
the Museum’s collection, and keep you informed of happenings at the
Museum. However, the newsletter is a major expense for us, and we
want to be good stewards of our funds. We are checking our mailing
list and removing those who no longer wish to receive the newsletter.
If you wish to continue receiving The Bible in America Museum
Newsletter, it is important that you phone (281-649-3287), email
(dseverance@hbu.edu) or write (7502 Fondren Rd., Houston, TX
77074-3298) and let us know of your continued interest. You may
also choose to receive the newsletter in an email format. We look
forward to hearing from you.

New Film on Bible in America Museum
Ron Stone narrates the new

media introduction to The Bible in
America Museum which premiered at
the Museum’s Open House November
1. The script was written by Jerry
Wiles, former Assistant Vice President
for Church Relations at HBU; and
production was done by Clay Porter,
director of HBU’s TV Studio. The film provides a brief history of the
Bible and its importance, focusing on rare bibles in the Museum’s
collection. It will be shown regularly to visitors at the Museum. 

The Bible in America Museum
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